
 

HOLIDAY SCHEDULE 
 

Christmas Schedule 
Phoenix will close at noon on Friday 12/22, and will be closed on Monday, 12/25 

 in observance of the Christmas Holiday. 
 

Please note the following when scheduling sample submittals:  

• Total Coliform/E. Coli (P/A) samples will not be accepted after Thurs. 12/21 
(5:00 PM). 

• Total Coliform/E. Coli (Counts by MF) samples will not be accepted after 
Monday, 12/18 (due to the confirmation process). 

• Fecal Coliform samples will not be accepted after Thursday, 12/21 (5:00 PM).  
• SPC samples will not be accepted after Tuesday, 12/19. 
• Formaldehyde samples will only be accepted on Monday 12/18, (and no other 

day the week of 12/18).  
• SOCs will not be accepted any day the week of 12/18 (due to hold times). 

 
New Year's Schedule:    

 
Phoenix will be closed on New Year’s Day, Monday, 1/1 

• Total Coliform/E. Coli (P/A) samples will not be accepted after Thurs. 
12/28. 

• Total Coliform/E. Coli (Counts by MF) samples will not be accepted after 
Tuesday, 12/26 5:00 PM. 

• Fecal Coliform samples will not be accepted after Thursday, 12/28. 
• SPC samples will not be accepted after Wednesday, 12/27 5:00 PM. 
• Formaldehyde samples will not be accepted on Friday, 12/29. 
• SOCs will not be accepted any day the week of 12/25 (due to hold times). 

For clients that have weekly pickups, please reschedule accordingly to accommodate the 
holiday schedule.  
Please note: Phoenix will not be doing any out of state pickups on 12/22 as we are 
closing at noon. However, we are available to receive samples that are shipped in for AM 
delivery on 12/22. 
  
Please contact client services at 860-645-1102 if you have any questions. 
 


